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Headlines/Key Issues 
 

 

 Councillor Melvyn Thomas resigned due to ill health. The Chairman asked that it be 
noted in the minutes the huge amount of work that Councillor Melvyn Thomas had 
actioned within the Community since he had moved there, he would be greatly missed 
on the Council. All agreed. 
 

 

 Village Hall – Action Plan Local Economy and Tourism - Councillor Susanna Brigden 
reported on the Reaching Communities Buildings Application and the activites/actions 
by the Village Hall Committee. The Committee are still awaiting news from the second 
round National Lottery Application.  It was noted that there was a Free Information 
Technology training session for parishioners being held at the Village Hall. 

 

 

 The Parish Council have been approached by a parishioner to see if they could install a 
cricket training net in the recreation ground.  
“I’m sure that many people in the village would benefit from a cricket training net, as it 
could inspire younger people to increase their activities, enable young families to enjoy 
the sport and perhaps bring a cricket team back to the village in the future”. 

 

 

  
 

 
 


